July 2011

Dear Woody Decker & team

Thank you for the excellent decking area you built for us here at the Quality Hotel Birmingham. From the initial quote to design and physically laying the decking the service from you and your team was fantastic.

We had an idea of what we wanted to start with and you took our ideas and made it possible for the decking area to look absolutely fantastic, we can now do outside dining including BBQ's in style!!!

We would have no hesitation in recommending you and your team for any landscaping jobs you really do do a fabulous job of transforming gardens.

From

Nicky Ayers

Deputy General Manager

Quality Hotel Birmingham